Transportation

Use of Privately-Owned Vehicles in Pupil Transportation

The Somerset Hills Board of Education authorizes transportation by private
vehicle of pupils of this district between the school and a school activity
approved by this Board in accordance with this policy.

In recommending arrangements for pupil transportation to and from
school-related activities, the Principal will consider the type of activity, the
total number of pupils involved, and the availability of appropriate vehicles.
Groups of pupils too small in number to make economical use of
District-paid transportation may be transported in privately-owned
passenger vehicles driven by parents/guardians.

Please review these guidelines to be approved as a parent/guardian driver.
Parent Pick Up from Events

Athletes are encouraged to ride the bus to and from all athletic contests for
all of the obvious team building reasons. However, we realize that it may be
more convenient for parents to drive them home on OCCASION. Please
complete a Parent Pick Up Form and have the student athlete give it to
his/her coach the day of the game. Be sure the coach knows who you are
and sees that your son/daughter is with you at the conclusion of the
contest. Remember that parents are ONLY allowed to transport their own
children!

Bus Transportation to Polo Grounds

There will be two buses available after school to transport student athletes
to the Polo Grounds for games and/or practices every day, if there are
seats available. The buses will be the LAST TWO buses parked in the "bus
line" in front of the school.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LajSEtfzGnW24nJCAin4hyWLCRp0zJHP/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B4cI5StxIJPGUF9UclN4WWtFdzQ/view?usp=sharing

